
G  

E  

N 

E 

T 

 

J 

O 

U 

R 

N 

A 

L 

March’s Guiding Principle is…”Trustworthiness” 

From the Principal’s Desk…  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Be sure to catch a glimpse of our students’ beautiful kaleidoscopes  project on the District’s website, 

www.egcsd.org.  Mrs. Letourneau, our Art Teacher, has been working with students on a cross-curricular 

project to use scientific information about the refraction and reflection of light.  Students have experiment-

ed with a wide variety of materials to make mirrors, or reflective surfaces, which serve as the core of their 

kaleidoscopes.   The kaleidoscopes are fashioned from empty Pringles canisters, decorated by the students.  

Many different objects and materials were available to the students to use  in the building of their kaleido-

scopes.  The results are both beautiful and inspiring.  Students have tracked the progress of their project in 

their scientific journals.  All of our students in K-5 will be involved in this Science, Technology, Engineer-

ing, Art, and Math project!  Mrs. Letourneau is a member of Genet’s School Achievement Team, which has 

led the path for MakerSpaces at our school.  We hope you enjoy gazing into your child’s kaleidoscope 

when it comes home!  Thank you, Mr. Letourneau!  

Spring is supposed to be here! 

Best regards,    

 

       

Ana Yeomans    
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Genet Elementary School 

29 Englewood Avenue, East Greenbush, NY  12061 

(518) 207-2680       www.egcsd.org 

3/23/18 

Reminder: 
School is in session on Thursday, March 29 

due to a used snow day. 
 

“Explore and Grow” 

Session #4 

Tuesday, March 27 

3:15-4:15 PM 

 
Coding Club  

Wednesday and Thursday 
3:20-4:20 PM 

Conference Room 
 

Spring Pictures 
Will be taken at school on 
Wednesday, March 28th. 

 

NO SCHOOL 
Friday, March 30 

Spring Recess 
April 2-6 

 

NYS ELA Assessments 

Tuesday and Wednesday 

April 10 and 11 


